
From: Terry Rogers
To: Licensing Section
Subject: Premises License McDonald"s Harwich
Date: 02 November 2018 08:38:01

This email is my response to the Public Notice that appeared on page 30 of the Harwich &
Manningtree Standard of 19 October 2018 regarding McDonald’s Restaurants Limited and their
application for a premises license.

I note with concern that the planning approval for the McDonald’s site, 17/01668/FUL, uses the
post code CO12 4EN yet the Public Notice refers to post code CO12 4GA.

Would you please confirm which is the correct post code for this site and please also explain
why two different post codes have so far been used.

Before getting to my comment regarding the Licensing Application I need to register my total
dissatisfaction with the Licensing Portal on the TDC website.  On the evening of 1st November
2018 I attempted to interrogate the system with each of the following:

Post code CO12 4EN

Post code CO12 4GA

Williamsburg Avenue

McDonalds

Each of the above returned the same messages:

Please check the search criteria

No results found

Please explain why none of the above search criteria was successful.  Please note that failures
of the Licensing Portal in this way make it difficult for members of the public, such as myself,
to register legitimate inputs into your system.

 

The Decision Notice for planning application 17/01668/FUL contains a number of conditions. 
With regard to the current Licensing Application Condition 4 of that Decision Notice is of
relevance, see below:

4. The eastern unit shall not be open to customers outside the following times; 5:00am –
23:00pm on any day.

Reason – To ensure that noise, disturbance and other impacts on residential amenity are kept to
a minimum commensurate with the operating pattern of the development.

Given that the development is not yet complete, therefore not open to customers, there is no
operational evidence at all to suggest that Condition 4 is not necessary for the protection of
residential amenity.

I therefore OBJECT to the Licensing Application to allow for opening and the sale of goods to
customers between 23:00pm and 05:00am Mondays to Sundays.

In addition to the two requests as above, would you please acknowledge receipt of this email
and confirm to me that this email will be logged into your system as an OBJECTION to the
Licensing Application and will therefore be part of the evidence base used in the determination
of the application.
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